

You're on your way.

September 23, 2013

Paul H. Bradbury, P.E. Airport Director

Scott C. Carr, A.A.E. Deputy Airport Director

Mr. Brent Rolfe Area Manager The Hertz Corporation 1049 Westbrook Street Portland, Maine 04102

REFERENCE:

Dollar Thrifty Automotive Group Signage

Dear Mr. Rolfe:

I am in receipt of the signage drawings from your email dated September 19, 2013. After review of the proposed signage changes, they are conditionally approved in accordance with Section 4.5 – Signs of the lease agreement dated June 1, 2009. The following conditions apply:

- 1) Sign installer will pull all applicable licenses and permits to comply with all City of Portland requirements.
- 2) Temporary Sign Bag (Sign Type A) must be replaced with a permanent sign on or before December 31, 2013. If the City of Portland ordinances reduce this allotted time, the City requirements shall prevail.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (207) 756-8027.

Sincerely,

Scott C. Carr, A.A.E. Deputy Airport Director

an